
GENERAL MANAGERS NEWS 

 February 9th, 2018 

 

Hi all, 
 

Firstly a big thank you to all our Members who attended our information evening at the Club on Monday 29th     
January. Many of you were very passionate about supporting the future of this Club which is fantastic to hear.       
It was valuable to be able to hear your feedback and answer questions, and we appreciate all the care that was 
shown for the Club. With that in mind, we understand many people are keen to hear about plans for the Club   
during the next phase and, while this is something that is still being worked through, we will have an update for 
you soon.

 

For those of you interested, the footy tipping will be on again this year and registration will be open from next 

WEDNESDAY 14TH FEBRUARY AT RECEPTION. $20 entry for your chance to win some great cash prizes, not to 

mention enjoy a fantastic end of year BBQ. We will also be holding a LAST MAN STANDING comp as well which is 

included in your entry price with one winner taking out $200 worth of club points! I will be running it again with 

the help of Sharon, so if you have any questions come and see us. All the rules will be provide with your card when 

you join and the more that join the bigger the prizes at the end. 
 

Lots of great food offering coming from Steven in our bistro including the Chinese buffet nights. There was a small 

issue two buffets ago with some items running out. This was due to nearly double the amount of people turning 

up than the previous one. I can assure you he is on top of this now but please help us by booking a table and not 

just turning up. 
 

I hope to see you all in your Club soon, Peter Swaby 

You can follow the project at the link below, on Facebook, our club website and at the Club. 
https://www.bondijunctionreborn.com.au 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bondijunctionreborn.com.au%2F&h=ATP3-eO42R3x4MNgN_ncrj9UD8UX9YaM1_9OcPCtMmsDEO6VT1gaIgmvT-H6wq8hH1Hi-JjLrR1J-C45I5rRoYASxVimfFIb1SpHz-q0UI4jr153PSl2xMzGrUg_DatsvNU05hfvU09sO_FT7bUEi_h7TBArX4QMjzwP0DwH6aqKzv67iW


                               PRESIDENTS REPORT 
Hi Members;  
Well the Development Application period from 10th January to the 31st has now expired 
and our Application is being considered.  
 
During the period there was a good article in the Wentworth Courier and the Daily  
Telegraph, also the Monday before last - Capital Bluestone and the Club held an  
information forum  attended by about 70 interested persons including several Waverley 
Councilors.  Many questions were asked and the representatives and our Board Members 

who attended, provided as much information as possible leaving most people satisfied. 
 
Council is now considering the application and we hope to hear something positive soon.  We will keep you 
posted. 
 
We are approaching the Annual AGM and the Annual Report will be available soon on-line or at Reception.   
No elections are required and we are still in the process of looking for two Directors including a Treasurer.  We 
are looking for members with five years or more membership who have some expertise in Club development 
and fit out to assist the Board until the next elections in March 2019. 
 
That is all for this newsletter; See you in our Club. 

 


